New Tutor Trainers At Aquinas Literacy Ctr.

Aquinas Literacy Center, 1751 W. 35th st. a nonprofit literacy organi-
zation trained 8 new volunteer English Literacy tutors on March 22nd
to address the need of adult education in English as a Second Language.
Currently there are over 20 adult students on the wait list. Volunteer
tutors are needed to instruct limited English proficient adult learners
for 90 minutes per week at the center. Knowledge of a second language
is not required; all instruction is in English. For more information or to
be put on the contact list, contact Sabrina Poulin at (773) 927-0512 or
email Sabrina@aquinasliteracycenter.org. Pictured in front row are:
Tracy Johnson, Ashni Pabley, Araceli Duran, Frances Thomas and
Anastasia Arroyo. Back row: Debbie McGovern, Monty Kehl and Patrick
Santoro.
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